LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 19, 2023
TO: Honorable Trent Ashby, Chair, House Committee on Culture, Recreation & Tourism
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB630 by Vasut (Relating to the provision of lifeguards by certain municipalities and counties on
public beaches.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The bill could result in certain municipalities and counties realizing savings related to exemptions from
provisions requiring lifeguards on public beaches from Memorial Day to Labor Day.

Source Agencies: 802 Parks and Wildlife Department
LBB Staff: JMc, SZ, BC, DPE
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